LOUISVILLE

MANUFACTURED HOUSING

SHOW 2013

February 6, 2013

Tony Kovach
MHProNews.com
Box 444

Roscoe, IL 61073

Dear Tony,

I wanted to take this opportumty to thank you for all of your hard work and efforts with this
year's Louisville Manufactured Housing Show. There 1s no doubt that the combination of your
online promotion and building our new website made a significant difference in our attendance.
Your overall approach with MHProNews.com has gotten our message out to more people each
year. We had over 300 attendee increase from last year. We saw an increase in attendance in all

categories, Builder/Developers, Community Owners/Operators, Retailers, and Installers.

We would gladly recommend your services to others looking to grow their online presence and
results.

I appreciate all you did for us this year and look forward to a long standing relationship.

Best Personal Regards,

Dennis I. Hili
Show Coordinator

JANUARY 23 - 25, 2013
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